
Additional Comments on Draft Format for Submitting Annex F Information and

Draft Outline of Risk Management Evaluation Outline
In addition to the comments/feedback below, please see specific additional comments provided in “track changes to the Second Draft Format for Submitting Annex F Information and the Second Draft Risk Management Evaluation Outline

Comments/Feedback on Draft Format for Submitting Annex F Information

We offer some general clarifying edits to some of our original comments on the draft outline – specifically explanatory notes 1 and 2 related to efficacy and efficiency of possible control measures and explanatory note 1 related to positive and/or negative impacts to society.
Comments/Feedback on Draft Risk Management Evaluation Outline

Section 1.1

Respectfully suggest deleting “for example its precursors/breakdown products”/

Section 2.2

Suggest amending “critical uses” to just “uses” or “key uses” in 2.2.  As noted in our original comments, this issue relates to the identification of uses for which there may be no suitable alternative or for which the analysis of socioeconomic factors justify maintaining as an exemption when considering listing decisions under the Convention.  The adjective “critical” is unnecessary and not appropriate.
Section 2.4

Support maintaining “positive and/or negative” in 2.4.  This is taken directly from Annex F and we believe it is important to maintain this distinction so it is clear that the risk management evaluation should consider both positive and negative impacts.
Section 2.5 and 2.6
It is not clear on why the work group would delete items 2.5 and 2.6 and/or why these issues would only be listed/included under the synthesis of information.

Section 3

Support maintainingg footnote 3 regarding what the synthesis will include. The formulation of this footnote is based on the exact risk assessment paradigm included in the Convention.  The IPEN interpretation would in effect read out of the Convention the risk assessment processes agreed to by the Parties.  Furthermore consideration of risk is critical in evaluating what potential risk management options might be appropriate if governments and stakeholders are to focus their limited resources on priority issues and the most effective actions.
Section 4
Support maintaining “is/is not” in concluding statement so that it is clear that the concluding statement may reach either conclusion.  It is not appropriate to suggest that there is only one conclusion that can be made.
